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9th September 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Extra-Curricular Clubs Terms 1 and 2  
Academic Year 2024-2025 

 
Following the success of extra-curricular clubs in the past, we are pleased to announce that we will be continuing 
to offer a variety of extra-curricular clubs throughout the duration of the next academic year. Clubs will commence 
on the week beginning Monday 16th September and will run for the duration of Term 1 and 2 (until Friday 6th 
December). Please see the table below for details of the clubs on offer.  
 

Club Day Available to Time Collect from 

Country Dancing with Mrs Hirst Monday KS2 3:20 – 4:20 Hall 

Choir with Mrs Winfield Tuesday KS2 3:20 – 4:00 Hall 

Film Club with Miss Siddall Wednesday Year 5 & 6 3:20 – 5:00 Office 

Science Club with Miss Bacchus Wednesday Year 1 & 2 3:10 – 4:00 Office 

Gardening with Mr Stanshall  Wednesday Year 3, 4, 5 & 

6 

3:20 – 4:20 Office (Parents 

are invited to join) 

Multi Skill with Coach Jordan (Kixx) Wednesday Year 1 & 2 3:10 – 4:10 Office 

Football with Coach Jordan (Kixx) Thursday Year 1 & 2 3:20 – 4:20 Office 

Film Club with Mrs Basduvar Thursday Year 3 & 4 3:20 – 4:20 Office 

Film Club with Miss Hearth Thursday Year 1 & 2 3:10 – 4:00 Office 

Yoga with Mrs Hill Thursday Year 3 & 6 12:30 – 1:00  

Hockey Club with Miss Siddall Thursday  Year 4, 5 & 6 3:20 – 4:20 Office 

Gymnastics with Miss Bird and Miss Weatherhill Friday Year 5 & 6 3:20 – 4:20 Office 

Reading Ambassadors will be meeting on a Wednesday after school. A separate letter will be sent out to those involved.  
 

If you would like your child to take part in any of the proposed clubs, please complete the online reply slip - which 
can be found using the link or QR code at the bottom of the page – by 3:30pm on Thursday 12th September. Each 
club has a limited number of places, you will receive confirmation of your child’s place within the club on Friday 
13th September 2023.  
 
If you have any questions, or would like some support with the online form, please do not  
hesitate to contact me (via Y6@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk) or speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Amelia Siddall 
PE Subject Leader    Reply link - https://forms.office.com/e/vZPfb6i6ih  
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